
June was an eventful month.  

The Post, along with our Scouts, looked
sharp at the Memorial Day Parade in
Palatka.

The Commander, Don Hartsfield, presented
awards to several deserving JROTC Cadets at
the High School.  
At about the same time, Errol Houck
presented similar awards at the Elementary
School. 

Bruce Howe and Ron Sliter attended the
103rd Convention as our delegates.  They
reported on the elections of new officers and
that updates  to the bylaws and constitution
should occur this year.  Overall, they stated
it is an excellent event that more
Legionnaires should attend.

Attendance was down at all Post events this
month.  We hope to see a better turn out this
month.  Despite that, the Dinner Dance and
Breakfast were fun and successful.

Thanks to everyone who worked hard to put
together, run, and support each event,
especially Harry Klein and Jim Dandeneau
who volunteered to fill in at the Breakfast
since Paul and CJ were unavailable.

ANNUAL DUES
Newly Elected Officers must
be up-to-date on dues prior
to installation on July 18th
All members should get up
to date as soon as possible
Get with the Adjutant to pay
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Interlachen Independence Day Parade - July 4
BSA Car Wash - June 9
Executive Meeting - July 11
Dinner Dance - July 16
General Meeting & Officer Installation - July 18
Breakfast - July 23

Be sure to see the full calendar at the end of the
newsletter.

UPCOMING EVENTS
MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

OLD BUSINESS

If you have anything to add or mention, please let me
know no later than 1 week following the general
meeting!
CJ Myers, 2nd Vice, 386-336-3482



More News
NEW BUSINESS
Congratulations are in order for Bruce Howe,
who was elected as District Commander.

Our Financial Officer-Elect, Regina Hartsfield,
resigned for personal reasons and Ed Ralosky
volunteered and was confirmed in a special
election.

Jet stated that she is stepping down from some of
her other activities in order to focus on Bingo. 
 She wants to open an additional Bingo session on
Thursday evenings to bring in some more funds
that will be split between the post and purchasing
and new bingo board and machine.  The Post
approved the idea as a monthly trial to see how it
goes.  The additional bingo days will start in
August, every Thursday at  6:30pm.

The Post and Scouts will be participating in the
Interlachen Independence Day Parade on July
4th.  We will meet in uniform at the Fleet Reserve
on July 4th NLT 9:15am.   Parade beings at 10am. 
 Please help us decorate the float on Sunday, July
3 starting between 12:30 and 1PM at the Legion. 
 The Ladies and the Post have matched funds to
purchase some new decorations for the float.

Newly elected and past officers should bring a
redacted copy of their DD214s to Errol or the
Adjutant in order for the Post to create accurate
biographies of each officer. 

BSA TROOP 493 UPDATE

BSA Troop 493  has been busy the past
couple of months preparing for Summer
Camp.  

Scout Leaders and Legionnaires CJ Myers
and Paul Warring, along with several
other scout leaders, took the scouts Camp
Shands in Hawthone from June 19
through June 25.

There the scouts learned all sorts of
outdoor and life skills, in the form of
Merit Badges, from Basketry and Pottery,
to Citizenship in the Nation and
Canoeing.  Two scouts too the Lifeguard
Course and only need to pass the written
exam to be fully qualified.  Some even
conquored their fears on the rappel tower.

All left having a great sense of
accomplishment and a ton of fun.


